PTO Executive Board 11-18-2015

Signin
Courtney-
e Volunteer Coordinator need
Carla-
e Tax info update ( if questions call today)
e Chrome books
e Spirit wear order
Melanie-
e Discussion input?
Sonya-
e Treasury report
Brooke-

e Discussion input?
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Minutes for PTO Executive Board Meeting 11-18-15

Sign in for members that attended

Mrs. Wright expressed the need for a new volunteer coordinator, and what was needed in a new
coordinator.

Sonya and Carla will be taking over as coordinator until a new one is found.

Carla let everyone know about the new tax information discussed with Steve Connor.
PTO will be filing for a new tax 1D number and tax exemption status/ non-profit which will cost

approximately $500.00.
We will have to wait and see if any back taxes need to be paid before moving forward with

chrome book purchases.
We will also be waiting on making a sprit wear order until tax issues are resolved.

Sonya gave a treasury report. We have no real change in finances.
PTO purchased approximately $300.00 on hair spray, candy, and Halloween make-up to be used

during fall festival next year, and PBIS items for the celebration on the 9* of November. *

PTO was asked to help pay for faculty/teacher Christmas meal at Mulligan’s.



